
November 13, 2024 Regular Meeting Minutes, Walker County Commission 

At a regularly scheduled meeting of the Walker County Commission held in their offices in the 

Walker County Courthouse Annex, Jasper, Alabama, at 10:30 a.m. on the 13th day of November, 

2024, Chairman Miller gave the welcome and called the meeting to order. 

After invitation to both citizens and other elected officials to comment, County Administrator, Amy 

Frederickson, called the roll and the Commissioners present were John Dunagan, Jeff Burrough, Jim 

Borden and Steven Aderholt. 

Al Blanton gave the invocation and Commissioner John Dunagan led the pledge of allegiance. 

AWARDS AND PRESENTATIONS: 

None. 

CONSENT AGENDA: 

Motion was made by Commissioner Dunagan and seconded by Commissioner Burrough to 

approve the agenda. 

With no discussion, the vote taken resulted as follows: District One; Aye; District Two: Aye; 

District Three: Aye.; District Four: Aye. 

Without opposition, the Chairman declared the motion carried. 

REPORTS FROM STAFF: 

County Administrator Amy Frederickson began by congratulating the Commissioners 

and Chairman on their Election and Re-Election, respectively. She continued by voicing her 

approval and excitement for Walker County's future, stating that she wanted to "applaud 

Walker County for having selected five of the most dedicated, sincere, and hardworking men 

to represent Walker County's interests for the next four years." Recognizing the volume of work 

to be done to improve the County for its current and future residents alike, she expressed that 

it was her honor and privilege to continue serving the people of Walker County with the elected 

officials before her. 

As a matter of business, Ms. Frederickson added that the County's United Way 

Employee Donation drive was coming to a close and asked that all Employees wishing to 
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